Subject **Greater and Greener 2019** From <parksandrec@denverinc.org>

Michael Hancock < Michael . Hancock@denvergov.org > То Сс Parksandrec <parksandrec@denverinc.org>, George Mayl

condent@denverinc.org>

2019-01-14 07:36 Date

letterMayorHancockGreaterGreener.pdf (~231 KB)
request.cityparksSep52018.pdf (~228 KB)

## Dear Mayor Hancock,

Attached you will see a letter we sent you September 5, 2018. In the letter we asked if we could be participants in the up coming Greater & Greener 2019 International Conference July 19-23 2019. ( Please see the request below.) Would you please let us know if you or someone you know could help us fulfill our request to participate.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Cindy Johnstone Maggie Price

Co-Chairs INC Parks and Rec Committee



Date: January 14, 2019

To: His Honor Mayor Hancock

From: Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation Parks and Recreation Committee

RE: Greater and Greener 2019

## Dear Mayor Hancock,

Attached you will see a letter we sent you September 5, 2018. In the letter we asked if we could be participants in the up coming Greater & Greener 2019 International Conference July 19-23 2019. ( Please see the request below.) Would you please let us know if you or someone you know could help us fulfill our request to participate.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Cindy Johnstone

Cindy Johnstone

Maggie Price Co Chairs, INC PARC

CC:George Mayl



## **Parks and Recreation Committee**

September 5, 2018

To: His Honor Mayor Michael Hancock

Re: Greater & Greener 2019

Dear Mayor Hancock,

As Co Chairs of the INC Parks and Recreation Committee we are pleased that Denver will be showcased next July during the Greater & Greener 2019 International Urban Park Conference presented by City Parks Alliance. We have had an opportunity to spend some time reviewing the 2017 Conference and are impressed with the themes planned for next year's conference.

We would appreciate an opportunity to be included as advocates for urban parks at the grassroot level in breakout sessions that are focused on working with the communities. We are hoping you can direct us to the correct contacts in the City Parks Alliance and that you will support us in this request. Our experience of being park advocates includes each of us spending more than 16 years working with you and the Hickenlooper administration, serving on various committees and boards and understanding that Denver Parks is a system serving the neighborhood communities and the City.

Sincerely,

Cindy Johnstone

Cindy Johnstone

Maggie Price

Co Chairs, INC PARC

Mayje Trice

George Mayl

President, Inter-neighborhood Cooperation

cc: George Mayl, Loretta Koehler